
Reference: FS393584675

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning

permission 18/3642/OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new

buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing

buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Miss Cecilia Davies

Address: 38 Queens Road East Sheen London SW14 8PJ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: The proposed density for this site is excessive. This will lead to many problems for all concerned including the
residents who will live on the site. 

There is insufficient parking on the site. Residents in the surrounding streets already have difficulty finding spaces. Most
households own at least one car yet the plan is to provide only 50 spaces for more than100 dwellings. 

There is already a lot of traffic using South Worple Way, often at speed since the double yellow lines were introduced. In a
narrow road with very narrow pavements this is frightening and dangerous for both pedestrians and cyclists. SWW is used
as a pedestrian route to East Sheen and Barnes Primary schools. Often parents with pram and toddlers or school age
children need to walk on the road. 

The number of delivery lorries in the area has increased recently and is already causing problems. The addition of 100
plus homes will add to this in an area of narrow streets where there is already a lot of congestion. 

I am also concerned about pollution, the environment and amenities for the whole community. 


